
From: John Coburn
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Cc: John Coburn
Subject: “Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015”
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 1:58:38 PM

Dear Sir/Madam.

Good day.

We think it is very important to retain the current ID requirements for voters before being able
to cast their votes as this helps to minimise the risk of voter fraud. It is widely accepted by the
community and should not be changed. We don't like the idea that someone can vote in our
name without having to prove who they are and disenfranchise us from our vote.

Should this change take place, what is there to stop a group of dedicated or fanatical people
deliberately voting, and voting many, many times, in the wrong names to try to alter an election.
This is a very dangerous piece of legislation and should be dropped as a matter of urgency.

Regards

John & Barbara Coburn

Wellington Point

Qld 4160
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